
Stephen Bell: LA governor (Barrow): 
I am the link governor for Health & Safety. 
stephenellisbell@gmail.com 
 

 

Matt Denton: Parent governor (Barrow): 
I am the link governor for Pupil Premium. 
mattpdenton@gmail.com   
 
 
 

 

   
 

Claire Entwistle: Co-opted governor (Duddon): 
I am a teacher at Duddon St Peter's Primary School where it has 
been my pleasure to teach for over15 years and in total, I have 
taught for over 20 years, starting my teaching career in inner-
city Liverpool.  In school, I am part of the Literacy team, with my 
expertise lying within EYFS and KS1, including Year Three. I lead 
the Maths team with Mrs Tench, and am the Humanities lead, 
enabling me to share my passion for both History and 
Geography.  I also have the responsibility of being the More Able 
Lead on the governing body. I regularly attend all governor 
meetings throughout the year.  
c.entwistle@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Adam Friend: Vicar & Foundation governor (Duddon): 
 
Having been a governor at four different schools over the years, 
I bring with me a wealth of experience as well as general 
governor knowledge base. I have been a chair of governors in 
the past and recognise how much time and effort this takes. As 
a governor, children always come first, with staff and parents a 
close second. As a foundation governor for St Peter’s, I bring 
with me a solid church background (I’m sure you would expect 
nothing more), keeping the moral ethos of the school in all 
things and a basis of how the church can partner the school for 
the well-being of the children. 
 
I am the link governor for the EYFS. 

 
 
 

 

Rachael Goodwin: Staff governor (Barrow): 
rgoodwin@barrowce.cheshire.sch.uk 
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Paul Hudson: Head teacher 
 
Having taught at Duddon since1997, I became Head teacher in 
2005. My philosophy is centred around the interests of the 
whole child, as children need self-belief in order to become 
passionate about their learning. I am driven to use funding 
effectively to maintain a high standard and ensure progress for 
all children, regardless of any barriers to learning which they 
may have. 
head@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 
 

Rev. Julian Osborne: Foundation ex-officio (Barrow): 
revjulianosborne@gmail.com  
I am the link governor for Mental Health and Wellbeing. 

 

Katie Pierce: Foundation governor (Duddon): Vice-chair of 
governors 
My daughter attended Duddon School and more years ago than 
I care to remember I also attended Duddon School. From my 
years there I have so many fond memories of a wonderful 
education environment just as it still is today. I’ve worked within 
financial services for 20 years and my role as a Chartered 
Financial Planner requires many varied skills which I hope to 
bring to the governing board. 
I work with corporate and personal clients and numbers every 
day. My job is to listen and understand their life plans and 
objectives whilst explaining often very technical information 
and options in a manner that can be clearly understood. I offer 
a guiding hand when people are sometimes making once in a 
lifetime decisions. I felt these skills will be of benefit to the 
school and governing body as part of the Finance Committee 
and a general governor role in supporting the school 
community. 
I believe together our pupils, parents, staff and governors can 
continue to build a fantastic environment for our children so 
they can flourish and enjoy a positive educational experience 
to be the best they can be both now and in their future. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Paul Rossington: Co-opted governor (Barrow): 
paulrossington@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 

 

Liz Smith: Co-opted governor (Duddon) 
I have taught Year Five and Six pupils and until recently, was 
employed at the school for about 20 years.  As a local resident, 
my son attended the school and I have been involved in school 
life ever since.  I am passionate about children achieving their 
best and as a governor, I hope to help ensure that the learning 
experience that all children receive at school is of the highest 
quality. 
 
I chair the Teaching & Learning & Safeguarding Committee, 
which meets termly to discuss the progress and attainment of 
pupils, and aimed to help all governors understand how the 
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curriculum is delivered across the school, monitoring priorities 
in the School Development Plan and considering how to 
support staff in their teaching roles. I am also the link governor 
for SEND. 
l.smith@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk 

 
Sandra Smith: Co-opted governor (Barrow): 
I am the link governor for safeguarding. 
sankast@hotmail.com 
 

 

Julia Tillotson: Co-opted governor (Barrow)  Chair of 
governors 
julia.tillotson@btinternet.com  
 

 

 
 

There is currently a further vacancy for a parent governor. More details of governors will 
be added. 
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